
 

 

ATTACHMENT NO. IX-C 

 

 

ATTACHMENT NO. IX-C:  Review of Transportation Serious Safety Hazards  

  

  

Potential motion: Move to approve the Transportation Safety Hazards for 

North Boone School District for FY23 

 

Recommended action: Approve the motion. 

 

Each year North Boone reviews the Transportation Safety Hazards for the upcoming 

school year.  It is being recommended to keep all current hazards that are in place.  Once 

the Board of Education approves these hazards they will be sent to the Illinois 

Department of Transportation for review and final approval.   

 

 

Manchester Elementary: 

 From the school along Grade School Road South (200-21-05) 

 From the school along Blaine Road (200-21-04) 

 From the school along Grade School Road North (200-21-03) 

   

 

Capron Elementary: 

From the school to the village limit on N Wooster Rd (100-2021-02) 

 Crossing at Wooster and IL 173 (New for approval (200-21-1) 

 

 

Poplar Grove Elementary: 

 Poplar Grove Road-Whiting-Ray Street (200-21-07) 

 Poplar Grove Rd IL 173 to .2 N of Il 173 and at crossing Il 173 (200-19-01-2019) 

 East on Route 173 from Carson Drive to Lane County Market (200-19-02-2019) 

 West on IL Route 173 from Summit to Hill St (200-21-06) New for 2021-2022 

  

 

 

 

 

 


